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Hernando Beach  

Property Owners  

Association  

Newsletter 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
A phrase my father used was “carpe diem”., I often wondered where it 
came from? Wikipedia attributes Quintus Horatius Flaccus (65 BC – 8 
BC), commonly known in the English-speaking world as Horace. “The 
phrase is part of the longer carpe diem, quam minimum credula postero, 
which is often translated as "Seize the day, put very little trust in tomor-
row (the future)". The ode says that the future is unforeseen and that one 
should not leave to chance future happenings, but rather one should do 
all one can today to make one's own future better.”  
 
When I was behind on a school project or fretting over a test my father 
would say “carpe diem William Edd.” He left it to me to figure out what he 
meant. He was urging me to seize this moment in time because you 
don’t know what tomorrow will bring much less the next few hours. I be-
gan to appreciate his guidance even more as I grew older and my own 
challenges increased in scope with pilot training tests, survival training, 
and nuclear weapon training for aviators. I can appreciate that my fa-
ther’s guidance and drive came from his own survival experience as a 
WWII B-17 POW who at the age of 21 was in Stalag Luft IV. Patty ac-
cuses me of having too much on my plate sometimes – she’s right, I’m 
carpe diem at heart but moving more to the Jimmy Buffett (RIP) island 
style of beach living. 
 
In the month of May, we had a candidate forum and listened to the folks 
who think that running for office is their calling. The tough part about that 
is we don’t know too much about what they’ve done. We have to trust 
that they can follow through on their promises of what they intended to 
do once elected into office. Throughout the summer there will be more 
opportunities to listen to our candidates – seize the moment and go lis-
ten to those you may want to vote for.  
 

(Continued on page 3) 

Our next meeting 

will be held  

Thursday,  

June 6, 2024 

at 7:00pm 

Hernando Beach 

Yacht Club 
4163 Shoal Line Blvd. 

Doors open at 6:30pm 

to socialize.  

 

Join us for our  

Candidate Forum 
 

~~~~~~~~ 
 

The purpose of 

this organization is 

to unite the  

property owners of 

Hernando Beach. 
 

 

Don’t miss out on an 

email from HBPOA, add 

HBPOA34607@gmail.com 

as a contact. 

By:  Diane Fournier 
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The Beachcomber 
Published by Hernando Beach Property Owners Association 

 

Deadline for ads, articles, and news:   
July 10th for publication in our  

August Issue.  
 

Yearly advertising prices:   
Black & White: 
1/4 page - $190 

1/2 page - $335 - best buy 
full size - $650 

 

Yearly advertising prices:   
Color: 

1/4 page - $352 
1/2 page - $700 
full size - $1400 

 

Interested in advertising with the  
Beachcomber and reaching hundreds of  

Hernando Beach Residents  
please e-mail or call: 

 

Jennifer Brown, Editor  (352)678-1795  
HBPOABeachcomber@gmail.com 

The Yacht Club hosted a boat inspection per-
formed by our own Coast Guard Auxiliary here on 
Hernando Beach and on Saturday, May 11th 
they hosted a class “Suddenly in Command” to 
highlight what to do when the primary boat driver 
is suddenly out of commission. I dropped in and 
there were 25 registered for the class, refresh-
ments, coffee, pastries and fruit – thank you Don-
na Markuson and thank you to our Hernando 
Beach Coast Guard Auxiliary. And if you like to 
fish, a great bunch of folks sharing their tech-
niques and stories about fishing the gulf and Her-
nando waters is the Hernando County Fishing 
Club. They meet monthly right here on the beach 
at the VFW every first Tuesday of the month at 
6:30pm.  
 
On Tuesday, May 14th, the Board of County 
Commissioners agenda included a couple items 
of interest for the community. The first agenda 
item #14015 was a formal BOCC recognition of 
the 50th Anniversary of the Hernando Beach 
Coast Guard Auxiliary. The representative there 
received an official BOCC certificate. Congratula-
tions to the volunteers in the Auxiliary! Agenda 
item #13971 was the Shoal Line resurfacing pro-
ject from Caliente all the way to Jewfish. This 
agenda item presents the legal documentation to 
execute the funds necessary to resurface Shoal 
Line Blvd from Caliente to Jewfish Drive – it does 
not include the Caliente Storm Water Drainage 
project. If you are ever interested in what the 
BOCC does, you can view agendas, meeting 
minutes, and stream meetings. Use this link:  
www.hernandocounty.us/watchnow 
 
Thank you to all our member volunteers who give 
their time and talents freely. You seize the day 
and help make our community a wonderful place 
to live and thrive. 
 
Love Where you Live! 
Bill Roberts 
 

 
GUEST SPEAKER 

MIKE FULFORD, PE (LIC. AL) 
 
37(+) years of experience in the planning, design, 
construction, and operations of large-complex 
public works projects.  This includes public works 
infrastructure, environmental restoration and 

(Continued from page 1) 

flood control projects.  Experienced and skilled at 
managing the operations and maintenance of 
municipal infrastructure to include roads, utilities 
and facilities.  Trained and certified as a Senior 
Contracting Officer to administer large scale con-
struction contracts.  Appointed to the Planning 
and Zoning Commission since November 
2020.  Two term Chairman in 2021 and 2022.    
  

Mike is also a combat 
veteran and Bronze Star 
recipient having served in 
Afghanistan and Iraq.  He 
is married and has two 
sons who are both serv-
ing officers in the United 
States Army.  Mike en-
joys boating, fishing, and 
other outdoor activities as 
favored past times. He is 
active in his community, 
serves on several Her-

nando County organized boards, is a member of 
Congressman Bilirakis Veterans Advisory Com-
mittee and a member of the Chamber of Com-
merce.  
 

http://www.hernandocounty.us/watchnow
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Hernando Beach Property Owners Association 
P. O. Box 3198, Spring Hill, FL  34611-3198 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2024 Board of Directors 
 

President:  Bill Roberts - (540)419-5871 
Vice President:  Tom Crowley  - (203)506-0840 
Secretary:  Linda Tartaglione - (914)260-6556                                                                            
Treasurer:  Jen Brown - (352)678-1795 
Director:  Scott Fitzgerald - (781)608-5341  
Director:  Jim Fournier - (352)238-8662  
Director:  Jerald Markuson - (863)557-2792 
Director:  Mike Fulford - (352)515-5102 
Director:  Sheryl Coggins - (760)912-9162 
Parliamentarian:  Denis Polyn - (352)556-4277 

HERNANDO BEACH PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 
2024 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION & RENEWAL FORM 

 

HBPOA meetings are held the 1st Thursday of every month.   
Meetings are held at the HBYC -  4163 Shoal Line Blvd, the doors open at 6:30pm and meetings start at 7pm. 

 

Dues are $35.00 annually and include the Beachcomber Newsletter mailed to you.   
Annual dues are due by January 1st every year and are NOT prorated. 

Members who join in November or December are considered paid up as members for the following year. 
 

New Member                 Renewal from 2023                                   Prefer to receive the Beachcomber by email 
 

1) Name ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone number _________________________Email ____________________________________________________ 
 

2) Name ______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone number _________________________Email ____________________________________________________ 
 

I would like to help with __________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Mailing Address:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Hernando Beach Property Address:  _______________________________________________________________ 
Eligible members are the property owner(s) listed on the property deed, as owner(s) of record on file with the Hernando County  
Property Appraiser's office, as owners named on the purchase agreement if the deed has not yet been recorded, individuals named in trust agreements that have present 
legal ownership of that property and the spouses of such property owners whether or not listed on property deeds and records. (Section 3.3 of the HBPOA Bylaws) 
 

I grant permission and consent to the Hernando Beach Property Owners Association for the non-profit use of any photograph(s) taken by the HBPOA, or submitted by me 
for presentation to the HBPOA, under any legal condition, including but not limited to publicity, copyright purposes, illustration, advertising, and web content.  
 

If paying online please complete the online application with method of payment through our website at www.hernandobeachpoa.com. 
 

Make Check payable to HBPOA and mail with application/renewal to: 
HBPOA, PO Box 3198, Spring Hill, FL  34611-3198 

2024 Committee Chairperson 

 
Governmental Affairs Committee - Mike Fulford 
Landscaping Committee - Bill Roberts 
Membership Committee - Stacy Finsterbusch 
Hospitality Committee - Patty Roberts 
Beachcomber - Jen Brown 
Bylaw Committee -   
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HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE 
 
By:  Judith Hughes 
 
Hello Hernando Beach, 
 

Here we are at the halfway point of 2024.  We 
have noticed an uptick of traffic not usually seen 
until our snowbirds appear to enjoy the warmth 
of Florida winters.  As we travel our roads, we 
can see more license plates from around the 
USA.  Don’t be shy, if you are in a parking lot 
and see someone getting in or out of their car 
from another state, why not say “Hello and Wel-
come”.  Folks are visiting or perhaps driving 
through Hernando County toward their new 
“Place in the Sun”.    We have spoken to some 
who are just exploring Florida and trying to figure 
out if this will be their new forever home.  Florida 
used to be primarily a retirement mecca but no 
longer. National corporations are finding that 
Florida is a great place to do business and there 
is a need for young minds at these companies.  
The future is bright..  
 

The Hernando Beach Property Owners Associa-
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tion is always trying to find ways to inform our 
residents about items that may affect them.  The 
May meeting focused on the upcoming election 
and the candidates participating for office in our 
county.  We have all heard of stump speeches.  
Well, we actually had a stump on which  the can-
didates stood to deliver their platforms.  There is 
a plethora of creative thinking in our organization.  
For those unable to attend the meeting it was live 
streamed.  Educating ourselves about the candi-
dates and their platforms helps us make deci-

sions when we go to the voting booth.  Thank you 
HBPOA for providing this opportunity for our resi-
dents.  
 

The Front Porch Art Walk was a wonderful suc-
cess with 50 plus artists participating.  It was de-
cided to support  the Cancer Tamers Organiza-
tion at the May event.  Participating artists donat-
ed a piece of their talent to raffle off for a dona-
tion to Cancer Tamers.  We were able to give 
over $1,000 to the organization.  Thanks to Diane 
Greenwell and the artists and volunteers who co-

(Continued from page 5) 

(Continued on page 7) 
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50+ Years Experience 
Drain Cleaning Available 

Licensed~Bonded~Insured 
Lic#CFC1426699 

ordinated the effort.  Folks have such a giving 
spirit. 
 

We have some unusual holidays and observanc-
es in June.  Did you know that June 1st is Nation-
al Go Barefoot Day?  This is not just a fun day 
but actually a charity that provides shoes around 
the world for underprivileged children. 
 

June 2nd is National Cancer Survivors Day 
 

June 14th is Flag Day - let’s display the red, 
white, and blue…  
 

The Dads in the USA get to celebrate their day 
on Sunday, June 16th.  You know the golf cours-
es and marinas will be busy that day.  Happy Fa-
ther’s Day! 
 

For those living on the coast you will be interest-
ed to know that June 21st is designated as Na-
tional Seashell Day.  
 

In doing these articles and noting monthly holi-

days and observances, I have learned that there 
are more than I could possibly post.   
 
Happy Summer! 
 
 

GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 
 
By:  Mike Fulford 
 
Government Affairs Committee Update for May 
2024. Between now and November will be an ex-
citing time for Hernando County Voters.  The Au-
gust Primary is the time we elect our Board of 
County Commissioners (BOCC), narrow down 
the list of School Board Members, elect our Cir-
cuit Court Judge, Sheriff, Property Appraiser and 
Tax Collector.  The Clerk of Courts is currently 
unopposed.  According to sources in the County 
Administration progress is being made to rebuild 
the network infrastructure that was subject to a 
ransom ware attack.  Florida law does not allow 
government agencies to pay ransom for such at-
tacks.  A big shout out to the membership and 
board for a very successful candidates forum.  

(Continued from page 6) 

(Continued on page 9) 
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Get Ready for the 3rd Annual Heroes 
Boat Parade and Silent Auction at  

Hernando Beach 
 
 
This July 4th, Hernando Beach Yacht Club (HBYC) is 
proud to host the 3rd Annual Heroes Boat Parade and Si-
lent Auction, a much-anticipated community event dedicat-
ed to honoring our nation's veterans. The event promises a 
festive atmosphere with an inspiring mission: to support the 
Florida Veterans Foundation, an organization that provides 
immediate assistance to veterans in need. 
 
Since its inception, the Heroes Boat Parade has seen re-
markable growth in both participation and impact. In its de-
but year, the event raised over $5,200, and last year, it suc-
cessfully increased that amount to $6,700. This year, as we 
gather again on the scenic waters of Hernando Beach, we 
aim to raise even more funds and continue our support for 
those who have served our country with honor. 
 
The parade is set to start at noon, offering attendees an 
exciting display of decorated boats parading along our ca-
nals. It's not just a day of visual spectacle but also a 
chance to contribute to a noble cause. Every ticket sold, 
every bid placed in the silent auction, contributes directly to 
aiding veterans facing urgent challenges. 
 
We encourage everyone in the community to join us on this 
special day. Whether by decorating your boat to participate 
in the parade, bidding on unique items in the online auc-

tion, or simply enjoying the festivities, your involvement 
makes a profound difference. This event is a perfect oppor-
tunity for community members of all ages to come together, 
celebrate our freedom, and express gratitude towards our 
veterans. 
 
Don’t miss this chance to be part of a truly memorable cele-
bration. Let’s make this 3rd Annual Heroes Boat Parade 
the most successful yet and show our veterans the unwa-
vering support of the Hernando Beach community. Your 
participation ensures that the legacy of bravery and sacri-
fice continues to be honored right here at home. 
 
**Register Your Boat Today!** 
If you're ready to make waves in support of our veterans, 
register your boat for the parade today. Visit [Hernando 
Beach Yacht Club Heroes Boat Parade](https://
hernandobeachyc.com/heroes-boat-parade/) to sign up 
and find more information on how you can participate. 
 
**Donate to Our Online Auction** 
Help us make our online auction a success! We are seek-
ing donations of art, business items, and services that can 
help raise additional funds. Your contributions will signifi-
cantly enhance the auction’s appeal and directly benefit our 
fundraising efforts for veterans. To donate items for the 
silent auction, please contact us at: 
info@hernandobeachyc.com. 
 
See you on the Fourth of July at Hernando Beach Yacht 
Club for a day full of fun, commemoration, and community 
spirit! 

https://hernandobeachyc.com/heroes-boat-parade/
https://hernandobeachyc.com/heroes-boat-parade/
mailto:info@hernandobeachyc.com
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HERNANDO BEACH 

PROPERTY OWNERS 
ASSOCIATION 

MEETING 
 
 

JUNE 6, 2024 
7:00PM 

 
 
 

HB YACHT CLUB4  

4163 SHOAL LINE BLVD. 

We hosted 14 candidates representing a variety 
of offices on the ballot for the August Primary.  All 
political parties were represented.  A complete 
video of the event has been posted to Hernando 
Beach Next Door.  A series of BOCC workshops 
are being conducted to address the 1 cent sales 
tax and impact fees.  Hernando County continues 
to grow and infrastructure needs are wanting to 
be addressed for the Sheriffs Department, Public 
Works and Schools. Approximately $600(+)M in 
projects.  About half for the Sheriffs Department, 
a quarter for roads and utilities and a quarter for 
the County Administration.  Needs vs Wants.  If 
you have an opinion reach out to the BOCC and 
let your opinion be heard.  Budget discussions 
will start in earnest at the end of next month in 
preparation for passing the 2025 annual budget 
in September.  The budget year starts on 1 Oct 
2024.  No updates on the Calienta drainage pro-
ject and the Petit Lane improvements.  The 
BOCC voted to increase the Administrators sala-
ry to $250,000 per year.  About a 30% raise.  Mo-
tion made by Mr Hawkins and seconded by Mr 
Campbell.  Mr Champion was the only opposing 
vote.  Mrs Hawkins is a candidate for School 
Board.  Commissioners are paid approximately 
$83,000 per year and School Board members 
are paid $42,000 per year for a part time job.  To 
date there have been five candidate forums held 
in Hernando County.  I anticipate 5-6 more before 
the August 20th primary.  The capstone event is 
Politics in the Park hosted by the Chamber of 
Commerce.  Worth attending if you would like to 

be an informed voter before entering the polling 
location.  Remember, it’s your tax money.  More 
information about the candidates can be found at 
the Supervisor of Elections Web page, https://
www.hernandovotes.gov.   Next months guest 
speaker will host a discussion about the inner 
workings of the Hernando County Planning and 
Zoning Commission.  Consider attending to ask 
your questions. 
 
 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE 
 
The Scholarship Committee is happy to report 
that we will be awarding two scholarships to 2 
Hernando Beach residents that just graduated 
from high school.  We hope you will come to our 
June Membership Meeting to meet our scholar-
ship recipients and to learn about their future 
plans.   
 
We are able to fund these scholarships thanks to 
our members, HB residents & HB businesses 
that made donations or purchased a 2024 Her-
nando Beach Life Calendar.  Our hope is that our 
members and residents will continue to support 
HBPOA’s endeavor to award HB residents with 
scholarships. 
 
Scholarship Committee Members: 
Kathy Polyn 
Carol Crane 
Buck Buchanan 
Jen Brown 

(Continued from page 7) 
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Like and Follow our Facebook Page! 

The Hernando Beach Club is a private so-
cial club located in Hernando Beach at the 
end of Flamingo Boulevard, directly on the 
Gulf of Mexico,  It’s a wonderful place to 
meet people and make new friends. The 
Club is a popular venue for weddings and 
well known for its beautiful setting and 
magnificent views. 

 Become a member today! 

➢Weekly Game Nights 

 
Also, check out www.HernandoBeachClub.com 
to see our calendar & membership information! 

➢Friday Night Dinners 

➢Entertainment 

 

➢Workshops & classes 

 

http://www.hernandobeachclub.com/
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iTrip-Palm Harbor 
 

A full service short-term property management  
company serving Palm Harbor, Tarpon Springs, Holiday, Hudson, 
New Port Richey, Spring Hill, Hernando Beach, Pine Island, and 

Weeki Wachee. 

RESULTS FOR HOMEOWNERS/INVESTORS: 
 

- Most owners see up to 25% more revenue their first year versus when self 
managing. 
 
- Data shows iTrip properties perform 2.5x higher than our closest 
competitor, and each booking generates more revenue per booking.  
 
- Properties are listed on 85-plus channel sites. Not just AirBNB and VRBO.  
  We're a VRBO Elite Partner in Software. 
 
- iTrip spends millions of dollars in advertising, but we manage locally. I'm a 
Veteran-owned rental property management company, and I answer the 
phone when you call, not a call-center in another state.   
 
- I give owners more money, more attention, and more of their time back.  

Tim.Price@iTrip.net - (314)420-9955 
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419.651.2084 

3436 SHOAL LINE BLVD., HERNANDO BEACH, FL  
Team@WeaverGroupOffice.com 

The Weaver Group Realty, Inc. 
 

We have years of experience in Luxury Waterfront Homes & Waterfront Lots, 
Single Family Residential Homes & Lots, Acreage, Short Sales, Foreclosures, 
New Construction, Annual and Seasonal Rentals and Property Management 
throughout Hernando, Pasco and Citrus counties on the Gulf Coast of Florida. 
 

Homeowners 
We provide a professional valuation of your property's current market value 
We provide a level of service you won’t find at any other brokerage   
As a Transaction Brokerage, we work each real estate transaction to the     

benefit of all parties while dealing honestly, fairly and ethically 

Buyers 
We use experience, skill, care and diligence to search your desired area for 

homes or land that match your criteria 
We help you get pre-approved for a mortgage loan 
Once you find the right property, we negotiate the terms and track the 

transaction through closing to ensure you have a pleasant buying experi-
ence 

Owners/Landlords 
We provide Property Management services on both short and long term 

rentals so you don’t have to 
We qualify tenants, collect rent, oversee repairs, manage tenant relations, 

keep accurate records and report to you monthly. 
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June 2024 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

Front Porch Art 

Walk 10am to 

2pm 

2 3 4 

BOCC Workshop 

5 6 

HBPOA  

Membership 

Meeting 

7 8 

9 10 Beachcomber 

Deadline 

P & Z 

Commission 

Hearing 

11 

BOCC Meeting 

12 

HB Crime Watch  

Meeting 

13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 
 
 
 
 

30 

24 25 

BOCC Meeting 

26 27 28 29 
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      Hernando Beach Marina is an all inclusive FULL SERVICE  
marina with mechanical/boat  maintenance, ship store,  

boat rentals and bottom painting.   
We have the most reliable High/Dry   with two forklifts and  

Wet Slips available for rent and transients. 
 

You’ll feel confident in storing your boat in our  
safe gated yard. 

 
• Protection against the elements 

• Secure gated facility 
• Access to work/wash racks 

• Unlimited launches 
• Dockhand assistance 

• Dual Forklifts for faster and more convenient service 
• Certified mechanics on site 

• Ship Store 
• New high & dry building, spots available 

 
Restaurant on premises.   

Stop by for lunch or dinner at the Tropical Grill 
 

www.hernandobeachmarinas.com 
Email:  hernandobeachmarina@yahoo.com 

 
4139 Shoal Line Blvd, Hernando Beach, FL  34607 

Phone:  352-596-2952 

HBPOA PHOTO CONTEST &  
2025 CALENDAR 

  
Photo Contest: 
HBPOA will host its annual Hernando Beach photo 
contest at our September 5th Membership Meet-
ing.  Please send your JPG or PNG high quality 
photos to HBPOA34607@gmail.com with the sub-
ject “PHOTO CONTEST”.  The theme is “Hernando 
Beach Life”.  The deadline to be included is August 
1st and is open to HBPOA members only. 
  
2025 Calendar: 
HBPOA will once again produce the “Hernando 
Beach Life” calendar.  This is our main fundraiser 
for our HB Scholarships. We are looking for your 
best HB life photos for 2025.  The theme is 
“Hernando Beach Life”.  Please send your JPG or 
PNG high quality photos to 
HBPOA34607@gmail.com with the subject “2025 
CALENDAR”.  The deadline to be included is Au-
gust 1st. 
  
The boundaries for both are Osowaw Blvd to Jen-
kins Creek and includes the Preserve & the 
Gulf.  To be included in both please use the subject 
“CALENDAR & PHOTO CONTEST”. 

mailto:HBPOA34607@gmail.com
mailto:HBPOA34607@gmail.com
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RESCUE ORGANIZATIONS  

Wildlife  

Fish & Wildlife Conservation (FWC) 
Law Enforcement  

(813)558-5050 
x 7 

FWC Florida Wildlife - General  (863)648-3200 

Manatee hotline (FWC) (888)404-3922 

Sawfish Sightings (FWC) (941)255-7403 

Sea turtle rescue (FWC) (863)648-3200 

Reptiles and Exotics Rescue  (352)403-4255 

Wildlife Rescue – Owl’s Nest  
Sanctuary  

(813)598-5926 

Wildlife Rescue HB Area  (813)598-5926 

Horseshoe Crab Sightings (866)252-9326 

Pets  

Hernando County Animal Services  (352)796-5062 

Humane Society of Nature Coast (352)796-2711 

SPCA Hernando County  (352)596-7000  

Dogs – Report Illegal Dog Fighting  (800)780-8477 

 www.ErinDaly4Judge.com 
Paid by Erin Daly, nonpartisan, for 5

th
 Circuit Court Judge, Group 7 
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With over a decade of experience in stucco repair and installation, 
S & G Stucco and Stone LLC is the perfect choice for all of your 
stucco projects. 
 

We specialize in Stucco, Stone, Poly-Foam, Painting, Repairs and 
Installation. 
 

Whether you are a homeowner looking to repair exterior residen-
tial damage, a  property owner looking to update the exterior fa-
cade of your home, or a new home builder looking for a stucco 
specialist for new builds, we’ve got you covered.  
 

Unlike general contractors who work on all projects, we specialize 
only in stucco. That means when you hire us, you hire a contractor 
that knows everything about stucco.   
 

We are Licensed and Insured.  You can put your trust in us as we 
will always guarantee our workmanship for a full year from the 
date of completion of your project whether big or small.   
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CERT (352)754-4083 

Code Enforcement (352)754-4056 

County Commissioner  
Brian Hawkins 

(352)754-4146 

HB Crime Watch (352)592-3304  

Fire Dept. (Non-Emergency) (352)515-0924 

Hernando Beach Club (352)596-5878 

Hernando Beach Boatlift Keys 
Frank Virginia 

(352)556-3538 

Parks & Recreation (352)754-4027 

Aquatic Services & Waterways  (352)754-4742 

Public Works (352)754-4060 

Sheriff’s Dept. (Non-Emergency) (352)754-6830 

Utilities Dept. (352)754-4037 

VFW Post 9236 (352)596-9236 

Republic/Seaside Sanitation (727)868-8566 

WHO TO CALL… 
 

Main Office:  11020 Northcliffe Blvd., Spring Hill, FL  34608 ~ NO FEES UNLESS YOU WIN INJURY CLAIMS 
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Hernando Beach, Rocky Creek, Little Pine I. Bay, Florida, June 2024 
28.4867° N, 82.6617° W 

FWC REPORTS 
HERNANDO COUNTY 

 
MAY - Officer Kaitlin Taylor and Officer Specialist 
Reece Alvis were conducting individual fishing quo-
ta commercial reef fish inspections and found one 
vessel landed prior to its 3-hour landing notification. 
A vessel inspection found the captain to be in pos-
session of 9 pounds of red snapper fillets. Reef fish 
are required to be landed in whole condition. The 
commercial vessel was also found to not possess 
the required turtle mitigation gear. Additional vessel 
registration and saltwater products license sticker 

violations were observed. The appropriate citations 
and warnings were issued. 
 
APRIL - Officers Hunter Caldwell and Clayton Heitt 
conducted a resource inspection on a vessel west 
of Hernando Beach. The captain was operating a 
hired fishing charter and acknowledged he was in 
federal waters. During the inspection, the vessel 
was found to be in possession of one red drum and 
one gray snapper. The captain will be cited federal-
ly for fishing without a permit, harvest of red drum 
in federal waters, and no charter vessel/head boat 
permit for reef fish. 
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POSTMASTER:  Dated material please deliver before May 29, 2024. 

Hernando Beach 
Property Owners Assoc. 
PO Box 3198 
Spring Hill, FL  34611-3198 

 HERNANDO BEACH CALENDAR 
& PHOTO CONTEST 

  

Enter your HERNANDO BEACH LIFE  
photo by August 15th. 

  
E-mail your HIGH DEFINITION, CLEAR,  

SHARP DIGITAL PHOTO to: 
HBPOA34607@gmail.com 

 

Subject:  HB Calendar & Photo Contest 
To ensure receipt of your email please use the above subject.  

Boundaries are Osowaw Blvd to Jenkins Creek. 


